
September 26, 1967 

TO: The College Community 

FROM: The Special Events Committee 

The Special Events Committee is beginning to make plans for the 

remainder of the fall and the spring and is anxious to have some indica-

tion of what things both in particular and in general would be interesting 

and valuable. If you would indicate preferences and choices on this sheet 

and return it to Miss Burns (Barn 22), we would be very grateful. 

TO: Miss Burns (Barn 22) 

FROM: (name) 

List of Preferences: 


